
  
   

 

10 March 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Ski Trip to Tignes, France 8 – 15 April 2017 
 
As the trip rapidly approaches it is pleasing to note that snow has finally started to fall after the ridiculously 
mild December. With falling temperatures I wanted to offer the boys the opportunity to purchase some 
unique clothing to keep them warm in the evenings.  
 
I have managed to get a great deal on some personalised hoodies. For £17 boys will be able to pick their 
own two-tone hoodie from a small selection of colourways. 
 
In keeping with BWS colours, boys will be able to choose from the following: 
 

 Heather Grey/ French Navy        

 French Navy/Heather Grey  
 
In order to receive the clothing I will need to have your orders and payments by Friday 17th March 2017. 
Please could you clearly indicate on the reply slip below the colour and size of the hoodie. Boys can come 
to the P.E.Office to check sizes as I will have an example. 
 
http://www.hoodyworld.co.uk/catalogue/product/JH003 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via:  www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Duckett 
Ski Trip Organiser 
lrd@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to Mr Duckett by Friday 17 March 2017 
 
Boy’s name …………………………………………………..    Form …………………………………………….. 
 
Hoodie Colour ……………………………………………….    Size ……………………………………………... 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………..... (Parent/Guardian)   Date ……………………………………… 
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